
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Crown lands and immigration office. 

Wellington 29th of May 1877. 

I have the leave by direction of the Hon Mr Reid to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of 
the 15th instant forwarding a letter from the secretary of the Board of trustees for public 
recreation reserves applying for the cottage built by the government in the grounds near the 
Carrington Rd. I in reply to inform you that there is no objection to the board taking possession 
of the cottage as requested by the secretary on condition that it may be at anytime resumed by 
the government should there be any necessity for so doing. 




